
Dear Husky Community,  

We hope this message finds you well and staying warm during these frigid winter months! We are excited to 
share that we are in the early stages of planning an upcoming capital project that we believe will positively 
impact our students and community for years to come. This initiative represents a significant investment in 
various facets of our facilities. Below is a summary of some of the improvements to be included in the next 
project: 

 

As we move forward with this project, we want to ensure that you stay informed and have the opportunity to 
provide input. In the coming weeks, you will begin receiving more detailed information about the project, 
including key timelines, updates on progress, and opportunities to get involved.  You will be able to access 
more information on our website in the coming weeks.  We will also be doing various presentations throughout 
our buildings on these improvements as well.  

We encourage you to keep an eye out for these communications, as we are committed to keeping everyone 
informed and engaged throughout the process. Your thoughts, questions, and feedback will be invaluable to the 
success of this project. 

Thank you for your continued support, and we look forward to keeping you updated as this exciting initiative 
unfolds. 

Warm regards, 
Jenny M. Bilotta, Business Administrator 

OLEAN HIGH SCHOOL OLEAN INTERMEDIATE MIDDLE SCHOOL
*Entrance upgrades to enhance safety 
and handicapped accessibility *Repair cracking terrazzo floors
*Roof flashing and parapets 
replacement

*Security window film and entry door 
improvements

*Upgrade fire alarm and PA system *Pool tiling
*Security window film *Tennis court replacement and lighting
*Biology classroom renovations *Replace manholes
*Sidewalk, manhole, and parking lot 
upgrades

WASHINGTON WEST ELEMENTARY EAST VIEW ELEMENTARY 
* Crawlspace and foundation repairs

   p   
replacements

*DDC controls *New Elevator
*Security window film *Mezzanine improvements 
*Classroom renovations (final 6 
classrooms)

*Concrete stair and drainage 
improvements

*Toilet room updates *Parent drop-off loop
*New playground and accessible 
sidewalks

PROPOSITION #2
*OIMS HVAC Systems and Air 
Conditioning
*OHS Gym, CSE, and Tech Air 
Conditioning


